
January 2017 Minutes 

Ordeal: Currently training new chairmen, Dan Pistritto and John Porter 

Brotherhood: Creating brotherhood publicity material 

Troop Rep: We will be revamping the troop rep program. 

Projects: Nothing to report 

Unit elections: We have new chairmen, Kolbe Bien. We have conducted 4 elections 

Ceremonies: We conducted one tap out for troop 62. 

Costumes: Costumes were used 2 times since the last LEC, and are scheduled to be sent out again in February. 

Communications: We are updating the email lists for the committees. 

Nominations: Nothing to report 

Conventions: Looking for signups for conclave, especially youth 

Program Development: Vacant, looking for new chairmen 

Camping promotions: No report 

Trail Crew:  There will be a workday March 18 at camp ware, lunch will be provided 

Winter Camp staff: Only 1 troop has signed up for winter camp staff. 

LLD: Preparing for April and June weekends, looking for new chairmen 

Kitchen: Discussing Themes for weekends 

Trustees: Looking to repair back porch of OA lodge 

Banquet: Committee chairs should have a picture of their poster sent to Carter Miller before February meeting to get approved. 
The LEC will be at 3 pm on March 5th, 2017. The banquet will immediately follow it at 4 pm. We are still accepting vigil door 
prizes. We are looking for photos of lodge events in the past year. 

Day of service: Vacant, looking for new chairmen 

C5: We will meet with Paradise Farms to look into holding the event there next year. 

NOAC 2018: Planning has started for NOAC 2018, date has not been verified yet, registration will open in August 2017 

Dance Team: Vacant, looking for chairman. 

Youth Protection: Preparing for April Weekend 

Orders of the Day: 

1. Buzz the beard: We will be shaving Mr. Tom Murphy’s Hair. We are looking for 5 thousand dollars, to plant trees at 
Camp Ware and Camp Horseshoe. We have made patches sold for $10, $15, and $25, to earn access to the shaving, 
and other events. 

2. James E. West Fellowship:  The James E. West fellowship award will go to our former lodge Chief AJ Moreno. 


